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EL DORADO COUNTY TO PERFORM ROAD WORK WITH FULL ROAD CLOSURES 

& DETOURS ON PEAVINE RIDGE ROAD  
September 19, 2017 through October 30, 2017 

 
September 15, 2017        
 
PLACERVILLE -- El Dorado County’s Department of Transportation will be performing road 
work with full road closures on Peavine Ridge Road beginning on Tuesday, September 19, 2017.  
Repairs are scheduled to continue through October 30, 2017. 
 
The roadway is currently closed due to the damage of the washed out section of Peavine Ridge 
Road and is intended to remain closed throughout the duration of this Project.  Access for local 
residents, visitors, emergency personnel and law enforcement will be available on Peavine Ridge 
Road via Mill Run to the west and the entrance to Peavine Ridge Road from U.S. Highway 50 to 
the east as an alternate route during the work period.  Detour notifications will be posted 
approximately one week in advance of the closure, and will be clearly posted and in effect for the 
duration of the closure.  These closures are necessary to ensure motorist and worker safety while 
the County’s contractor performs work on the roadway.  The repairs consist of drainage, 
roadway, and ditch improvements to repair a failed culvert and section of the roadway that was 
damaged during the storms in January and February earlier this year. 
 
The County sincerely appreciates the cooperation and patience of motorists that use these 
roadway facilities and we apologize for any inconvenience as a result of this closure. 
 
For questions regarding this repair and construction, please contact the County’s Transportation 
main line at (530) 621-5900. 
 

 


